
MINUTES OF THE WEETING WITH BROOMHILL 
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Held on Thursday 6th May 2021 at 7.00pm remotely by Zoom  

Minutes of the Weeting with Broomhill Annual Parish Meeting  
6th May 2021 

        
 

 
Present:-  Cllrs- M. Nairn Chairman, M. Lister Vice Chair, T. Childerhouse, C. Drewry, S. O’Donnell, S. 

Nairn, B. Smith, M Burlingham, District Cllr R. Kybird, District Cllr S. Chapman-Allen and Mrs P. Angus 

Clerk to the Council 

There was 1 member of the public  

1. Apologies for absence 

Cllr Bernard Smith. (County Cllr F. Eagle had sent a message to say that he would be joining us later) 

 

2. To accept and sign the minutes for the Annual Parish Meeting held on the 18th April 

2019 ( no meeting held in 2020 due to Covid-19) 

The minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on Thursday 18th April 2019 having been previously 

circulated were accepted as a true record of that meeting by all. The Chair signed the minutes. 

3. The Chairman’s Annual Report 

The Chairman said that there had been a fantastic response from Weeting residents to come forward and 

join the volunteer group set up during the pandemic, there was at one time in excess of 50 volunteers on 

the list and the village needs to be congratulated in the way that they adapted and moved forward in very 

trying circumstances. There are still a few volunteers carrying out shopping and collecting prescriptions 

for some residents who are unable to get out themselves. 

During the past year a new swing  has been purchased and installed in the play area. 

The football club is to be congratulated on their progress and for maintenance of  the grounds and the 

changing rooms. 

Our handyman John Reay has now retired from the Parish Council and he is to be congratulated for his 

long service to the village. 

4. Open Forum 

The member of the public that was at the meeting said that Brandon Town Council now has a new 

Chairman and a new Vice Chairman  

The Crematorium may or may not happen. 

He said we could do with a bench along the Brandon Straight near the Railway Station and when the 

Council has any spare money for this he would be prepared to speak to the land owner to see if he would 

allow this. 

He congratulated  Cllr M. Nairn on his appointment with Breckland Council as Vice Chairman. 

With nothing more to discuss the meeting closed at 19.07 pm 

 

Chairman: __________________________________ Date: __________________ 


